
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 01706 352333 - Email: ffn4@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help

NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH

MAY 2022

ZEN

Dates for the Diary:
2ND MAY – NURSERY WILL BE CLOSED FOR THE BANK HOLIDAY 

4TH MAY – EID PARTY 
To celebrate the end of Ramadan - wear your best clothes, food testing and having a disco 

9TH-13TH – INTERNATIONAL NURSES DAY 
To celebrate Florence Nightingale’s birthday – we will be learning about who she was and 

other occupations 
20TH MAY – WORLD BEE DAY 

We will be learning about the importance of bees and other bugs in our environment. We 
will also be introducing the children to some caterpillars, which we will be taking care of 

over the next few weeks. 
2-3RD JUNE 2022 – QUEEN’S PLATINUM JUBILEE

Nursery will be closed for the bank holiday.

WHAT WE WILL BE DOING NEXT 
We will be learning about the Queen Monarch and her upcoming celebrations. we will also begin  supporting our 
children who are leaving for school, we will be sending home information on school readiness and introducing the 

children to school uniform and looking at their schools online.

FARMERS 
The children have enjoyed learning all about the wind, taken from 
our book ‘Jeremy Worried about the Wind’. We carried out lots of 
fun experiments, using everyday objects to see which would fly 
the furthest and having races with kites and paper aeroplanes. 
The children also found ways of making their own wind using 
straws and different materials, to see how far they can make an 
object travel. We linked the book to the emotion of the week, 
talking about what worries us and how we can overcome or fears.

LAMBS
The children have enjoyed their book of the 
month, Dear Zoo. They have been using 
different tools to mark make, writing letters to 
the zoo and made their own post box, looking 
at the role of postman. They have enjoyed 
exploring a range of materials as they learnt 
about the different animals from the story and 
where they live and what they eat.


